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Re: SB 348 

 

 

Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher, and Members of the Senate Judiciary 

Committee, 

 

I am neutral on SB 348 as written but wanted to express my views in support of full 

implementation of Measure 114 in fidelity to the will of the voters.  

 

Any legislation to implement Measure 114 (such as in SB 348) must fully implement 

Measure 114 as Oregon voters approved it.   There are provisions to be clarified 

through legislative action, but please don't weaken Measure 114 in any way. For this 

reason, I remain neutral on SB 348-1.  

 

As a parent and a person of faith who volunteered many hours to get Measure 114 

on the ballot and passed last November, I appreciate your work so far, but I am 

concerned that the common sense safety measures in Measure 114 could be 

weakened by implementation legislation that compromises the exact provisions 

voters called for.  

 

Rev. Audrey Zunkel-deCoursey 

Portland, Oregon 

 


